
The Ecumenical Patriarch Bartholomew I will be 
in Bose
 

Tuesday, 14 May 2013

H. H. the Ecumenical Patriarch Bartholomew I, faithful friend of our community since longtime, announced that he 

will visit us once more 

H. H. the Ecumenical Patriarch Bartholomew I, faithful friend of our community since longtime, announced that he will 
visit us once more, together with his delegation, on Tuesday, 14 May 2013, in the afternoon.
His arrival at Bose is scheduled for 4:00-4:30 pm. Celebration of vespers in the church of the monastery will follow.

Dear friends and guests, we wish to share with you our joy and our feeling of thanksgiving to the Lord for this spiritual gift 
and to ask you to accompany this meeting with your prayer.

br. Enzo Bianchi, prior
with the brothers and sisters of Bose
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